
 
 
January 30, 2023 
 
Corrina Guardipee-Hall, Superintendent 
Browning Public Schools 
PO Box 610  
Browning, MT 59417 
  
 
Dear Superintendent Guardipee-Hall: 
 
The Division of Special Education has notified the Superintendent of Public Instruction that all 
compliance issues identified in the district’s special education Field Issues Process dated July 18, 
2022, have been appropriately addressed. We appreciated the opportunity to work with the 
district. 
 
This letter is intended to verify the district's compliance with issues identified in the Field Issues 
Process and does not address compliance issues which are not specifically discussed in the letter. 
 
If further technical assistance in addressing the provision of a free appropriate public education 
for students with disabilities is desired, please contact our office at 444-5661. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Danni McCarthy, IDEA Fiscal & Data Reporting Manager 
Special Education 
Student Support Services 
Office of Public Instruction 
 
cc:  Accreditation Department, Office of Public Instruction 
            Ginny Crawford, Special Education Director 
 Colleen Nolan, Browning Administrative Assistant/Special Education Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 


